
 
  It was an exciting week in second grade as we 
began our study of the season of Advent!  As we 
look forward to a very exciting final week before 
Christmas break, I just have a few reminders for 
you: 
 
v Polar Express Day is Wednesday.  Students may wear 

pajamas and bring 1 stuffed animal OR small blanket 
 

v  Led by our very own Mrs. Heredia, the entire school 
will be taking part in the Mexican tradition of Las 

Posadas, the reenactment of Mary and Joseph 
looking for shelter.  This will take place on Friday at 

10:30 

v Due to our busy schedule, we will not have regular 
spelling homework next week.  Instead, students will 
be given a spelling homework worksheet on Monday 

and it will be due at the end of the week.   

v DECEMBER BOOK REPORTS AND READING LOGS ARE 
DUE FRIDAY 

   
 

From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, December 11, 2015 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Polar Express 

Day 
December 16 

 
Class Christmas 

Party 
December 18 

 
Las Posadas 
Reenactment 
December 18 

 
Noon dismissal 
December 18 

 
What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  Winter Author Study: Jan Brett? 

Math:  How do you subtract using mental math? 

Writing:  Letters to Jan Brett 

Second Steps: How do you determine if something is fair? 

Religion:  What do we celebrate at Christmas?  How to we celebrate 

Christmas? 

 


